
  

March Pre-K News  

 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome to March!  
  
As the March winds blow in Spring it will also blow in a lot of Pre-K fun. 
 
As usual we will be spending a lot of time on writing, pre-reading, and number 
skills.  All lessons will include some or all these qualities.  Keep working with your 
child at home on handwriting and scissor skills.  It is really showing in their work.  
Thank you. 
 
On Friday March 15th we will take a class field trip to Fire Station 24.  It is across 
the street from Juanita Elementary School.  The class will take the city bus to the 
Fire Station.  We will then have a 30-minute tour.  Parents will need to pick up 
their child @ 12:30 AT the Fire Station.  Permission Slips will be sent home March 
11th and MUST be returned March 13th.  There is no fee for this field trip. 
  
Science will be fun as we welcome Spring and learn about rainbows, weather and 
what is happening outside.   
 
We will also have a two-day aviation unit to explore the history of flight.   
 
If you need any forms filled out for your child’s kindergarten registration, please 
let me know and I will take care of it.  
 
Lastly – we go outside rain or shine for recess.  Please remind your child that 
they need coats, hats, and rain boots to stay warm and dry. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns. 
Anne Dahlin 
 


